
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 8

6:00 PM - Potluck Supper
7:00 PM - Lecture

LIGHT FROM THE CHURCH ON THE HILL

St. John the Baptist Orthodox Church presents a lecture
series in memory of our beloved Metropolitan Theodosius

GROWING UP:
EDUCATION AND THE WAR ON CHILDHOOD

Dr. Jesse Cone is the head of the Saint Constantine School in

Pittsburgh, which opened its doors for its first incoming classes

in August, 2024. The Saint Constantine School—“Education in

Pursuit of Virtue, Wisdom and Joy”—is dedicated to providing a

formational education that is engaging, rigorous, and in

harmony with the Eastern Orthodox Church. In his talk, Dr. Cone

will share some theological and cultural observations about the

nature of education and what Christians are called to embrace

today. For more information about the school, please see their

website, pittsburgh.saintconstantine.org. 

Dr. Jesse Cone, PhD

Child care

provided! 

St. John the Baptist Orthodox Church
601 Boone Avenue, Canonsburg, PA

frunner.org | frjohnkotalik@gmail.com

The Saint Constantine School (TSCS) is opening a new

branch in Pittsburgh in 2024, expanding its commitment to

classical, Christian education. Founded in Houston in 2016,

it has become one of the largest Orthodox Christian schools

in the U.S. with over 550 students. TSCS aims to provide a

comprehensive, engaging, and rigorous education aligned

with Eastern Orthodox Church traditions, preparing

students for service to the Church and society.


